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October 11, 2016.
TAKE A SIX NATIONS ROAD TRIP WITH STENA LINE
LEADING ferry company Stena Line has launched an exciting offer which means Irish rugby fans can travel to Britain and cheer on the boys in green in the forthcoming Six Nations championship.
On Friday 10 March, Ireland will play Wales in the Principality Stadium, Cardiff, in the penultimate weekend of the tournament.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Fans wishing to travel to the match with friends or family can score a bargain as Stena Line is offering match-goers the option to travel by car with 4 people for just €225* return from Rosslare to Fishguard.
Supporters can sail to Wales on one of two daily crossings on the Stena Europe which offers a range of food and drink and shopping choices on board, and with a crossing time of just 3 hours and 30 minutes, it is the shortest, fastest crossing from Ireland to South Wales.
Further good news for anybody wishing to spend more time in Wales is that this Six Nations offer means that passengers may return any time up until 30 hours after arrival.
To take advantage of this, or any of Stena Line’s range of great Six Nations offers, go to www.stenaline.ie/sport  
*Terms and conditions apply. Subject to availability. Please note that prices do not include match ticket. 
[ENDS]
MEDIA ENQUIRIES: For further information, please contact Bronagh Cobain of Duffy Rafferty Communications on 048 9073 0880 or bronagh@duffyrafferty.com.


